
 

 
 

Our Ref. : DD119 Lot 777 

Your Ref. : TPB/A/YL-TYST/1324 

 

The Secretary, 

Town Planning Board, 

15/F, North Point Government Offices, 

333 Java Road, 

North Point, Hong Kong 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

 1st Further Information 

 

Temporary Warehouse for Storage of Construction Material 

 for a Period of 3 Years in “Undetermined” Zone, 

Lot 777 (Part) in D.D. 119, Pak Sha Tsuen, Yuen Long, New Territories 

 

(S.16 Planning Application No. A/YL-TYST/1324) 

 

We are writing to submit further information including a set of updated Certificate of Fire 

Service Installations and Equipment (F.S. 251) within the application site for supporting the subject 

application (enclosed). 

 

Should you require more information regarding the application, please contact the 

undersigned at your convenience.  Thank you for your kind attention.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For and on behalf of 

R-riches Planning Limited 

 
Danny NG 

Town Planner 

 

 

 

 
 

 

cc DPO/TMYLW, PlanD (Attn.: Mr. Edwin YEUNG  email: ewsyeung@pland.gov.hk) 

cc DPO/STN, PlanD (Attn.: Mr. Spencer LEUNG email: sktleung@pland.gov.hk) 

 

By Email 
 

  30 July 2025 

sktleung
文字框
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